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GENERAL NOTICE 24-11 
 
 
To:  Chief Law Enforcement Officers 
  Training Officers 
  Satellite Academies 
 
From:  Karen Boisvert 
  Academy Administrator 
 
Date:  August 8, 2024  
 
Subject: Mandated Changes to the Racial Profiling/Traffic Stop Data Collection System 

  

 

The Office of Policy and Management, in consultation with the Connecticut Racial Profiling 
Prohibition Project (CTRP3), has endorsed several mandated changes to the current racial 
profiling data collection system. 
 
This General Notice serves as an advisory notice to all Law Enforcement Units of the upcoming 
changes to the racial profiling data collection system with an anticipated start date of January 1, 
2025.  Each agency will be responsible for ensuring these changes are made before the start 
date.  Below are relevant links outlining the upcoming changes: 
 

[Letter from IMRP outlining the changes] 

 

The CJIS Racial Profiling Technical Schema document contains confidential/sensitive 

information: limited to CT Law Enforcement agencies only - should not be released to any 

unauthorized sources.  This document will be emailed to all agency training officers for this 

reason. 

 

Questions or comments may be directed to the IMRP at ctpolicereport@uconn.edu or Ken 

Barone at ken.barone@uconn.edu or (959)200-3488. 
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